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Re- Draft Canterbury District Local Plan to the Upgrades to Rough Common

Road.

My wife and | are both elderly and reside at_ We are sending this e- mail to the council to express the
serious concerns we and other residents have with regards to this proposal if it goes ahead. The consequences of the
proposal will be significant, not only from the environmental and high traffic volume point of view but also, the impact it
would have on residents physical, mental and emotional health. It would be utterly wrong at many levels if you go ahead
with it.

We are therefore, appealing to you to kindly re- consider this proposal because in our view it would do more harm

than good to the residents of the village than anywhere else as we would be much more affected.

We shall be most grateful if the Council would take the serious concerns that we have into consideration.

Many thanks in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Jacob and Mrs Mercy Dere
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